

GRETCHEN WHITMER

STATE OF MICHIGAN OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR LANSING

GARLIN GILCHRIST II

May 24, 2019

Dear Wayne State University,

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to you on your recent selection as recipient of the AmeriCorps grants by the Corporation for National and Community Service (CNCS) through the 2019 AmeriCorps State and National Competition.

AmeriCorps is an excellent opportunity to make a difference in our communities by improving lives and fostering civic engagement. I am excited that this grant will provide more than 55,000 Americans the opportunity to serve their communities through AmeriCorps.

Your selection to receive this grant shows your efforts and dedication in helping the people of our state. Your work to promote well-being, further education, and acquire job opportunities is essential to communities across the state. I am truly grateful for the work you do which reflects the values of compassion, generosity, and selflessness.

Please accept my sincere congratulations on your selection as one of the recipients of the AmeriCorps grants and my best wishes for your continued success in every endeavor.

Sincerely.

Gretchen Whitmer Governor of Michigan

JK: SMB